March 2021 Newsletter New Beginnings Mercy House



Therefore, if anyone is in Christ, the new creation has come: The old has gone, the new is here! 2 Corinthians 5:17

Prayers to Pray



Please continue praying for our moms and babies at Mercy House! Here are some things you can pray for:

- Please pray for the Baker family. Pray that Mr. Baker will be called back to work and please pray for their daughter who has epilepsy.
- Please pray for a volunteer who lost her husband to cancer.
- Please pray for Rachel, due this May, who would like prayer for a healthy baby, safe delivery and that her house situation stays stable.
- Please pray for a friend of Mercy House who is going through a rough divorce.
- Pray for wisdom for our leaders in government as they continue to navigate through this pandemic.
- Pray for a miraculous end to the pandemic.
- Financial provision for those who have lost jobs, that they can persevere and not lose hope during this time of economic uncertainty.
- Protection for moms who are escaping abusive situations.
- Peace and patience for these moms as they raise their children.
- That moms in need who do not know about Mercy House can find us.
- Healthy pregnancies without complications for those who are expecting.
- Salvation for those who do not know Jesus yet.
- Wisdom, discernment, strength, perseverance, and protection for our leaders and volunteers as they continue to serve.

Free Soup Fundraiser



Saturday, March 27 Noon – 2PM

Enjoy a variety of soups and desserts
Donations benefit Mercy House
Resurrection Polish National Catholic Church
1835 W. Temperance Rd.
Temperance, MI 48182

This is an ongoing fundraiser that will occur on the last Saturday of each month.

Popcorn Fundraiser



Help raise money for New Beginnings Mercy House!

You can come to New Beginnings Mercy House to order during any open hours. Payment is due at the time you order. You can pay by cash or check this way. You can pay by credit card when ordering online. Our online web store URL is:

https://abc.afsports.biz/order/FJWFAW

On the online form, in the place where it asks for the member of the group you are supporting, please enter Mercy for the first name and House for the last name. After the entire order is placed, the average delivery time is 2 weeks. Orders will be delivered to New Beginnings Mercy House and will need to be picked up here unless prior arrangements have been made. The fundraiser will end on 3/5/2021. This will be the last day to place an order.

We are grateful for the following donors!



Darlene, Mr. & Mrs. Pawlicki, D. Dorn, C. Hasley, A. Bydlowski, E. Ferguson, Mr. & Mrs. Dzierlatka, Resurrection Polish National Catholic Church, R. Friess, C. Berkey, New Faith Chapel, S. Fodor, R. Lawers, St. Charles Catholic Church, First Presbyterian Church Of Erie, D. Russell, C. Fisher, M. Link, J. Amell, T. Baker, Mr. & Mrs. Seibert, LaSalle Missionary Baptist, A. Overman, Aidlyn and her siblings. Mr. & Mrs. Murphy, Dundee Baptist, Mr. & Mrs. Rupp, Bedford Lions Club, L. Wade, M. Zilka, Grace Lutheran Church, K. Mahoney, West Immanuel Lutheran, W. Smith, B. Breece, Mr. & Mrs. Ruehs, A. Bydlowski, C. Hasley, M. Gimenez.

From age 10 to 100!

For Christmas, 10-year Aidlyn and her siblings received money from Santa. They were told it was to be used to help people. After some research, they decided to donate it to New Beginnings Mercy House!

Cheryl taught her 100-year old grandmother, Martha how to make bracelets. They donated money to Mercy House from their profits.

> To our donors of any age: We appreciate you!

Blessing Closet Needs

We currently have a need for the following:

- Breast pads
- White rice
- Long sleeve onesies all sizes
- Size 2T winter coats boys and girls
- **Tampons**

Please remember that we only take kids' clothing up to size 6, women's clothing, and maternity clothing.

Donations accepted during all open hours.

Thank you for your ongoing support!

Ways to Donate

Please visit www.newbeginningsmh.net where you will find a link to donate via Paypal or credit/debit card at the bottom of each page of the website. You can choose to give one time or set up a monthly donation.

When you sell a vehicle through Charity Motors (1-888-908-CARS), you can request that the money from the sale goes to NBMH. You will also get a tax write-off.

Please help us by signing up for the Community Rewards at Kroger. Mercy House has a new Kroger rewards number - RI585 (the second character is an 'i').

Thrivent Financial customers - remember you can designate Choice Dollars for Mercy House!

Year Review

So far in the year 2021:

- **302**: Total number of times we have helped people
- 11: The number of births among our clients

Praise Jesus for all these beautiful lives we get to be a part of!

Updates

Mercy House is now allowing clients inside the building in the hallway only. Clients will need to wear a mask and have their temperature taken. Only one client will be allowed in at a time. Please knock at the door for service. Our car-side service will also still be available. As a reminder, our hours are Monday, Tuesday, and Friday from 10AM-3PM, Wednesday from 10AM-2PM, and Monday and Thursday evenings from 7-8:30PM. Please call ahead to make sure we are open if you are coming from a long distance and the weather looks questionable. Because many schools are closed, our normal snow day policy is not applicable.

Contact Us

New Beginnings Mercy House is located at: 3877 Jackman Rd.

Ida, MI 48140

734-240-2239

newbeginningsmh@yahoo.com

Visit us online at http://www.newbeginningsmh.net/ Like us on our Facebook page at New **Beginnings Mercy House!** Follow us on Instagram @newbeginningsmercyhouse

If you received a paper copy of this newsletter and would like to be added to our e-mailing list, please send an e-mail to nbiackmanroad@gmail.com.